MAC
Meeting Minutes
SC State Museum
April 5, 2012

Doyle W. opened the meeting with the introduction of officers and past presidents Gap G. and Al P.

The solar film is now available.

Welcome to guests and new members.

Observing Report:  The weather has not been good for observing.

Outreach Report: There were about 200 people at the Hunter Gatherer outreach.
                             The Chick-Fil-A  date was canceled due to bad weather.

Treasurer’s Report: Charles H. reports $1804.27 in the MAC account.

If you are coming to the April 21st cookout please RSVP with how many people will be coming and what dish you’re bringing.

There will be a MAC Announce sent out for MAC Wear.  The May meeting will be the deadline for ordering MAC Wear.

The May meeting will start out at ETV and will move to Melton Observatory, weather permitting.

Tom Falvey will give an update on the Museum’s plans for astronomy.

The meeting adjourned and Mr. Falvey conducted an tour of the antique telescope collection.

